
May 29, 2020 
 
My dear parishioners, 
 
On May 27, 2020, Archbishop Blair announced that parishes may begin the celebration of 
weekday mass.  The announcement from the Archbishop includes strict protocols that must be 
followed regarding the sanitization of the church and restrooms.  As you know, we are in the 
process of closing the buildings at our present location and relocating to Captain Thomas 
Boulevard.  Because of the pandemic, we are relying on a very limited number of people to assist 
in this effort so as to limit anyone’s potential exposure to Covid-19.  With limited personnel 
available at this time to carry out the strict sanitizing that must be performed after each mass, 
leads me to the decision that it would not be prudent nor possible to begin weekday mass on June 
8th.  I feel that out of concern for the safety of those who attend weekday mass it would be best 
for us to delay the celebration of weekday mass until June 29, 2020. I know that so many people 
are eager to go to mass once again and that a delay is disappointing, but I truly feel that given our 
present circumstances that this is the correct path to follow.  
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
Fr. Dillon 


